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February 6 th 2020 

 
 

Dear Sirs, 
 
 

Singapore, the hosting country of the upcoming Asian Street Skateboarding 
Continental Championship 2020, has seen an increased number of cases of the 
2019 novel coronavirus (2019-nCoV) in recent days.   
 
A number of precautionary measures have been put in place by the Singapore 
Ministry of health to control the spread of the virus, and the organizers of the 
event are continuing to maintain a high level of vigilance with regards to the 
situation. 
 
At this point we are advising NGB and related parties to withhold making travel 
plans until further notice.  
 

In addition, there is a remaining travel restriction on people with travel 

history to high infection territories.  
  
The Singapore Ministry of Health has a framework in place for preparedness,  as 
of today, this is currently at code yellow.  
 
Further updates and information on the 2019 novel coronavirus (2019-NCOV) 
situation in Singapore can be found here: 

 
https://www.moh.gov.sg/2019-ncov-wuhan 
https://www.moh.gov.sg/diseases-updates/being-prepared-for-a-pandemic 

  
The organizers are happy to answer questions and share any additional 
information they may have at asc@millennialevents.com.  
 
Thank you for your understanding.  
 
We will update the event status on Monday of next week. 

 
Best Regards, 
 
 
 

   
   Roberto Marotta  
  Secretary General  


